
COVID-19 Food Appeal - Report from Tender Heart 

As the COVID-19 crisis continues to loom over the people of India, the Government of India 

has taken a strict combat measure by directing a compulsory lockdown of the entire nation 

till the 3rd of May. At this great hour of need, Tender Heart has stepped in to provide relief, 

thanks to your generous donations 

Today (15/04/2020) Tender Heart provided 260 grocery sets to the marginalised and low-

income segment of the society comprising of daily wage workers, migrant labourers, 

construction site workers (who can’t currently work because of lockdown – so have no 

income), single mums and those staying in night shelters.  

During the distribution of groceries, the team heard many stories from people who are 

struggling to find food and money to buy vegetables. Many of them wanted to walk back to 

their home towns, which are hundreds of kilometres away. 

Everyone told us our timely groceries sets are feeding their enter family - they are so 

grateful. These grocery sets will help feed them for 15 to 20 days. The team shared about 

God’s love with people.  

So far Tender Heart has distributed 610 grocery sets and tomorrow we will be distributing 

another 120 groceries kits in North Karnataka. 

Thank you so much to everyone who has given to the COVID-19 food appeal.  Thank you for 

making a difference in the lives of those hungry families. 

 

   

 

 



   

 


